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October 23, 2013 
 
 
The Honorable Don Horsley 
San Mateo County Supervisor, 3rd District 
400 County Center 
Redwood City, CA 94063 
 
Subject:  Surfers’ Beach Highway 1 Erosion Protection 
 
Dear Supervisor Horsley: 
 
The Midcoast Community Council (MCC) recognizes that Surfers’ Beach is a significant destination 
for recreation in San Mateo County and that Highway 1 at Surfers’ Beach is an important 
transportation corridor on the San Mateo County Coast. 
 
Therefore the MCC: 
 

1. Supports your letter requesting action on the part of Caltrans to protect the highway, as an 
emergency may be just one storm away. 

 
2. Requests that a member of the MCC be invited to future multi-agency meetings on this 

issue, to help represent the local public, and to bring proposed solutions back to the 
community. 

 
3. Requests that the County ask Caltrans to describe their options for re-routing traffic if the 

highway fails. 
  
Thank you for your consideration and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
s/Laura Stein, Chair 
Midcoast Community Council 
 


